
 

 

Schoharie Central School District 
PO Box 430, 136 Academy Drive, Schoharie, New York 12157 

 
 
Dear Schoharie CSD families,  
 
We are excited to announce that there will be a Schoharie CSD Summer School 
Program for students in grades K-5 this year. Enrollment will be based on academic 
need as well as additional enrichment. The goal of the program is to increase student 
achievement in preparation for the next grade level.   
 
The following details outline the Elementary Summer School program: 
 

Dates Grades K-5 meet from July 12, 2021- August 12, 2021 

Days Monday- Thursday  

Time 8:30 a.m.- 11:30 a.m. 

Attendance Grades K-5: students may only miss 4 days maximum. If a student 
misses more than four days, they will be unenrolled from the program 
and their spot will be given to a student on the waitlist.  

Courses English Language Arts and Mathematics 

Transportation Transportation will be provided for students beyond 1 mile.  Complete 
the Transportation Request Form attached. 

Meals Free Breakfast and Lunch provided 

Contact Info Kristin D. DuGuay, Summer School Principal 
KDuguay@schoharieschools.org 
(518) 295-6601 

 
Please return the Schoharie Summer School Registration form and the Transportation 
Request form  by: Friday, June 11, 2021. Forms may be submitted to the Elementary 
School or High School Office.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of your child’s academic success! 
 

DAVID M. BLANCHARD 
Superintendent of Schools 
Phone: (518) 295-6679 
Fax: (518) 295-8178 
 
ANDREA L. POLIKOSKI 
Elementary School Principal 
Phone: (518) 295-6651 
Fax: (518) 295-9506 
 
KRISTIN D. DUGUAY 
Jr./Sr. H.S. Assistant Principal 
Phone: (518) 295-6622 
Fax: (518) 295-8161 

ROBERT W. BONAKER 
Interim School Business Administrator 

Phone: (518) 295-6673 
Fax: (518) 295-9510 

 
KEVIN T. CALACONE, Ed.D. 

Jr./Sr. High School Principal 
Phone: (518) 295-6601 

Fax: (518) 295-8161 
 

MATTHEW L. WRIGHT 
Director of Curriculum and PPS 

Phone: (518) 295-6657 
Fax: (518) 295-9514 
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